
HongDe Elementary School 

Important Bus Route Change Notice - Effective April 2nd, 2024 

 

We would like to inform you of an important change to our school bus route, effective April 
2nd, 2024. Due to an enrolment increase, adjustments were necessary to accommodate all 
students’ drop off/pick up locations.  

 

The bus route will be central spots for pick up and drop off: 

Central pick-up points Time (AM) 

Lansdowne Centre (5300 No. 3 Rd) Depart at 7:40 

1678 SE Marine Dr. 7:53 

Save-On-Foods (4469 Kingsway) 8:05 

Yaletown (1082 Cambie St.) 8:35 

Downtown (1151 W. Georgia St) 8:45 

 

Central drop-off points Time (PM) 
Save-On-Foods (4469 Kingsway) 3:40 

1678 SE Marine Dr. 3:55 

Lansdowne Centre (5300 No. 3 Rd)  4:20  
 

In the event of any changes to your child's pick-up or drop-off plans, kindly inform both the 
bus driver and the school at: 

Peter: 604-518-5648 

HongDe School: admin@hongdeschool.ca  or 604-416-0393 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to enhance the efficiency 
and safety of our school bus service. If you have any questions or require further 
clarification, please feel free to contact the school. 

 

HongDe Elementary School 

January 25th, 2024 

mailto:admin@hongdeschool.ca

